
Submitter: Quinn Peck 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

My name is Quinn Peck, and I am a concerned Oregonian and a responsible gun 

owner. I am here today to oppose Measure 114, as it infringes upon the rights of law-

abiding citizens and will not meaningfully reduce gun violence. This measure is a 

heavy-handed overreach that will create unnecessary burdens and hinder our ability 

to defend ourselves and our families. 

 

HB 3075 should not pass out of the House Judiciary Committee because it doesn’t 

have a required Fiscal Impact Statement. This is an unfunded mandated for counties. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Quinn Peck 


